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This letter is in support of Roland Maw for Commissioner of Fish and Game. He is a
biologist who will bring science back to management. The public has repeatedly
expressed the desire to get politics out of fish and game management. I believe that
Roland is the person who can do this in a fair manner. He is a hard worker and
keeps up on the latest information available on fish and game issues.

Thank you, 

Steve Vanek    
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